
From: Andrew Calkins
To: KCC - Committee Assistants (Email Group); "kcccowmeeting@gmail.com"
Subject: KCHA Comment on Ordinance 2020-0203
Date: Monday, June 29, 2020 3:37:39 PM
Attachments: Ordinance 2020-0203.pdf

To Whom it May Concern:
 
Attached please find written comment on Ordinance 2020-0203 to be heard by the Committee of

the Whole on June 30th, submitted by the King County Housing Authority. If you have any questions,
please feel free to contact me.
 
Thank you.
 
Best,
 
Andrew Calkins | Manager of Policy and Legislative Affairs
600 Andover Park W., Seattle, WA 98188
Phone: 206-574-1106 | TTY: 7-1-1 | www.kcha.org
 
King County Housing Authority
We transform lives through housing
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